
We had a fantastic day last 
week at Smalls Schools 
Swimming carnival. Everyone 
swam their hardest and should 
be pleased with their results. 
Congratulations to Molly, Riley, 
Mikayla, Sophie and Laci, who 
have all made it into Zone 
carnival in Griffith this 
Thursday.  We wish you the 
best of luck. 

This Friday 2nd March we will 
hold our first assembly for the 
term, we hope to see you 
there. 

Last Monday the P&C held 

their annual general meeting. 

Congratulations to Simone 

(Treasurer), Candice (Canteen) 

and Narelle (Secretary), who 

were nominated and accepted 

their new roles. We are still in 

need of a president, if you 

think this is you, or know 

someone who would fit the 

role, nominations can be 

forwarded to the P&C 

Secretary (Narelle). 

Jason Hurley 

Relieving Principal 
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It was great to see some students come prepared for news this week. The difference it made 

was amazing and it allowed for more in depth conversations/

questions after the news. 

Stevie brought in some special news to share with us last 

week. This is her teddy bear look alike ‘Chong’.  

Last week K/1/2 wrote a letter, with Broden as the scribe,  to  

Ag and Vet kindly asking for the donation of a soil test (see 

following page).  Mr Jason McClintock visited the school this 

morning  to take soil samples from the veggie garden and we 

will get the results of the tests in a couple of weeks.  Thank 

you to Mr McClintock and Ag n Vet Services.  
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What is The Big Vegie Crunch?  
 

Did you know that only 5.4% of Australian 
children eat enough vegetables?  

To encourage students to eat more vegetables, 
our school will be taking part in The Big Vegie 
Crunch (as part of Vegetable Week) on 
Thursday 1

st
 March at 10 am.   

Schools across NSW will be joining together to break the record for the most 
students crunching vegetables simultaneously.  

But we need your help to make it a success! 

Please pack a container of vegetables (not fruit) for your child to eat on the 
day 

Need some ideas?  

 carrot, celery, cucumber – cut into sticks or left whole 

 capsicum – cut into sticks or wedges 

 corn – raw baby corn spears or a cooked corn cob 

 broccoli or cauliflower florets - raw or lightly cooked to keep their crunch 

 tomatoes – small cherry tomatoes or a large tomato that can be eaten like an 
apple 

 beans or snow peas - raw or lightly cooked to keep their crunch 

mushrooms – sliced or left whole 

If you require more information on what activities our school is doing over 
Vegetable Week, please contact the school or your child’s teacher.  



 

 

Weethalle P&C are holding a 

Chocolate Fundraiser 

They are asking every school family 

to sell a box (or more if possible) 

If you have any concerns please 

contact Narelle:  69 756237 

narelle.cattle@harbourisp.net.au 

 

 

 

The Weethalle Museum Committee, along 
with the Bland Shire Museum Advisor, 
would like to invite you to attend a 
meeting at the Museum at 3.30pm on 
Wednesday 7th March to discuss ideas for 
promoting and growing the Whistle Stop 
and Weethalle’s Heritage and Tourism 
potential into the future. 

We hope to see you there. 



St Christopher’s Church News 

Services have been continuing as usual at St Christopher’s with Morning Prayer at 

11:30 am on the first Sunday of the month and Holy Communion at 12:30 pm 

with Fr. Paul on the third Sunday of each month.  However March and April will 

be a little different this year.  As follows . .. . . .  

Sunday 4th March — Morning Prayer 11:30 

Sunday 18th March — Parish Annual Meeting at Barellan will follow the Holy 

Communion Service at 11:30 am 

This will be followed by a Parish Dinner at 12:30 pm at the Club. 

Everyone welcome.  Pay for your own meal. 

(No service at Weethalle on 18th March) 

 

Easter Services at Weethalle 

Good Friday 30th March 11:30 am Holy Communion 

Easter Sunday 1st April 12:30 pm Holy Communion 

(Daylight Savings ends) 
 

All denominations are welcome to come along 


